
From: Julie Jungwirth   
Sent: Sunday, January 12, 2025 3:40 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Comment on HP 24-001 Summit Carbon Pipeline 
 
To:  SD PUC  HP 24-001 
 
As a concerned citizen of SD, I was under the impression that the people of SD made their 
voices heard when RL-21 was defeated in the election in November 2024.  Apparently I was 
mistaken. 
Before pipelines of the nature are put in place many valid questions/answers need to be made 
public.  Summit has not proceeded as a company that displays ethics, integrity or public trust, 
i.e.:   using scare tactics and theatening landowners,  not providing accurate and vital 
information regarding safety concern (plume studies), deceiving the public on 
benefits/risks,  and issues concerning infrastructure in regard to use of water, electricity, etc.  in 
the CO2 capture process. 
Thanks you for allowing me to voice my concerns and know that I do not support this project. 
 
Julie Jungwirth 

 
Redfield, SD  57469 
 
 




